
July 26, 2016  
 
 
To: California State Water Resources Control Board 
 
As a resident of Clarksburg, I am compelled to voice my opposition 
to the Delta Tunnels Project.  Having lived in this beautiful and 
unique natural estuary of California, I have come to love and 
appreciate my surroundings. And I do not agree with the political 
planners who would alter the ecology so that precious water can be 
sent to other areas. 
 
The Delta needs to keep her natural resource (water) for the benefit 
of Delta residents, businesses, fish, wildlife, visitors, recreation and 
ecosystems.  The Delta Tunnels Project would have a devastating 
effect that would be felt for generations to come.  It would change 
the entire ecosystem and result in an array of negative impacts that 
would require mitigation measures that have not even been 
considered. 
Please do not pursue this Project. 
 
Lorraine Mizuno 
P. O. Box 198 
Clarksburg, CA  95612	
  


